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The Society for the Preservation of Music Hall

~ Join Us ~
As we preserve, promote and enhance  

Cincinnati Music Hall 
now and for generations to come!

Be Part of 
Music Hall's Future

~~~



Here are a few recent examples:
•	 Contributed $3 million to the 
Music Hall Renovation project

•	 Restored 27 Music Hall Concert
Organ Panels

•	 Cleaned and restored Springer 
Statue in the Music Hall Lobby

•	 Refurbished the Music Hall 
lobby floor.  Funded improvements 
in the Ballroom

•	 Installed the Albee Theater’s 1927 
Wurlitzer Organ in Music Hall Ball-
room and presented organ concerts

•	 Created Music Hall guided tours
 with all volunteer tour guides

SPMH Accomplishments!

JOIN US !

1241 Elm Street
Cincinnati OH 45202

Phone:  513 . 744 . 3293
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To become a member, donate, or 
learn more about SPMH and 

Music Hall's history,
visit www.spmhcincinnati.org

To request a Virtual Tour 
presentation for your classroom 

or organization, please call:   
513 . 744 . 3293 

~~

Join Us in Supporting Cincinnati Music Hall!
Since 1987, SPMH has 
compiled an outstanding record 
through financial contributions 
and countless hours by our 
volunteers to help perpetuate 
Music Hall as Cincinnati's 
premier performing arts and 
cultural center and a National 
Historic landmark. 

SPMH is a non-profit, 
100% volunteer group 

with a special dedication 
to this historic building 
and its unique role in 

our community.

It is so exciting to be part of this extraordinary 
once-in-a-generation opportunity to update 
Music Hall while reclaiming and enhancing its 
historic character.  SPMH is particularly proud 
to assist with the restoration and renovation of 
Corbett Tower, one of the most elegant salons 
in the country.  SPMH also is pleased to be 
providing curatorial services for the marble 
statues, painted portraits, art-carved wood 
organ panels, plaques, books, and other historic 
artifacts in the building.  
Please join us in continuing to preserve our 
beloved Music Hall.  Thank you for your 
support!

Peter E. Koenig, 
President, SPMH


